
Proposed Change #604 
SE 50th Avenue between Mill and Harrison Streets 
 
This development is killing our neighborhoods. Decreased privacy, decreased property values, 
and decreased livability.  
 
Parking is an issue, and so is traffic. As it is, it is nearly impossible to turn left onto 50th off of 
any of the East streets during rush hour. An apartment building of that size is going to introduce 
many more cars entering and exiting off of 50th, which is heavily used by pedestrians and 
bicyclists. Safety is going to be a difficult goal to accomplish if development continues to happen 
in this once quiet neighborhood.  
 
Look what has happened to SE Division Street. Do we want all of Portland to become as 
congested and unfriendly as that? 
 
Please do not allow for re-zoning in this small neighborhood. 
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